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To whom it may Concern

I would like to object to any changes to the planning permission in relation to the new
runway for Dublin Airport. In particular I object strenuously to the idea that they might get
permission to allow night flights between the hours of 11.00pm and 7.00am. This was
specifically dealt with in the original grant of planning which is the grant that was used to
build the new runway.
They accepted it then and in fact sat on that permission for quite a number of years. If it
was material surely they would have appealed years ago.

Roddy Guiney




